	ISLE OF WIGHT FRESHWATER ANGLING COMPANY

	Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held at The Vectis club in Newport

	on Thursday 25th April 2019 at 20-00hrs.


	members were present at the meeting. On the tables were copies of last years AGM and a financial report from our accountant plus the agenda for tonight's meeting. The Chair welcomed attending members and opened the meeting.


	The following statement was read to the members present by the Financial Director :-

A report on our finances was read to the meeting by Mrs Barbara Bennett, it outlined our finances and how the Board saw the company progressing with regard to our finances. Mrs Bennett received a round of applause from those present.


Agenda items

	Item no
	Discussion
	Action by

	1
	Apologies.

B Manser, M Wharton, S Strand and D Hadden. 
	

	2
	2018 MINUTES.

Minutes of the 2018 were approved. Prop Roger Sharman, Sec Stan Pryszocki
	

	3
	Annual statement to the Members from the Board.

A statement was sent to the membership from the board outlining all the actions and work that had been carried out during the year and how the board wished to progress the company for the foreseeable future. 
	

	4
	ACCOUNTS.

The Annual accounts from our accountant were accepted. Prop Gerry Lorden Sec Dave Yates.

Members asked questions about future finances and these were answered by BB and other board members.
	

	5
	ARTICLES AND BYELAWS.

No Amendments or alteration to the above were received this year. 
	

	6
	MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS AND DAY TICKETS.

Subscriptions were to be increased for 2020 by £10 per member, this motion was carried by the membership after much discussion on the subject. Prop Mr Lorden sec by G Osborne. Carried unanimously.

Day tickets will be increased to £12 prop B Buckle sec G Osborne carried unanimously. Dawn to dusk fishing only for day tickets.

SAE to be requested when memberships forms are sent out next year.


	

	7
	ELECTION OF DIRECTORS.

Directors who were due for re-election were willing to stand again. Membership approved this and no new nominations received.
	

	      8
	WORK PARTIES.

The Board thanked all the individuals who turned up for our work parties during the year. 
	

	9
	QUESTIONS FROM THE FLOOR.

1. New padlock will be attached to the gate at Merstone. The combinations on the new locks cannot be changed.

2. Members who wish to use bait boats need to obtain permission before using them. Board will monitor the use of the bait boats.
	

	10
	ANY OTHER BUSINESS.

None
	

	
	· Meeting closed at 09-30 hrs.
	


Proposed ………………………….. Seconded …………………………

Secretary/Chair …………………………….  ……/……/……..

